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This is correct.

Thank you,
Leilani Beaver 

On Feb 7, 2024, at 1:20 PM, Joanna Waldstreicher <JWaldstreicher@fec.gov>
wrote:

﻿
Dear Ms. Beaver:
Thank you for speaking with me this afternoon.  This is to confirm my understanding
that Congresswoman Waters and Citizens for Waters do not intend to ask the non-
federal committees to attest that they have reported funds used for reimbursement to
the Commission. 
 
Please reply to this email to confirm the accuracy of this information, or to clarify or
correct it as necessary.  Please note that your response may become part of the
advisory opinion request, and if so, it will be posted on the Commission’s website.
 
Thank you,
Joanna S. Waldstreicher
Federal Election Commission
Office of General Counsel – Policy Division
1050 First Street NE
Washington, DC  20463
202-694-1650
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